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April 3, 2013

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB545 by Hancock (Relating to the peace officers authorized to operate an authorized

emergency service vehicle used to conduct a police escort.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, CL, SD, AG, ESi
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